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Dear Sir/Madam

| can confirm on behalf of RBWM that we have no concerns around the adequacy of consultation
in relation to the above project.

To our knowledge the applicant has complied with the duties set out in your letter dated 7th July
2023.

Many thanks
Chris Joyce
Assistant Director of Infrastructure, Sustainability and
Economic Growth

Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead
Town Hall, St Ives Road, Maidenhead SL6 1RF

Tel: 07801446216

Website: www.rbwm.qov.uk

This message is personal to and intended for the exclusive use of the named addressee
only. It may contain material protected by legal or other privilege (laws restricting its use).
If this message reaches you in error we apologise — in which case we request that you do
not save it, print it, forward it, act on it, or tell anyone anything about it. All emails
received and sent by the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead are subject to the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 and other legislation, and may therefore be disclosed to
a third party. Any views or opinions in this email are solely those of the author, and do not
necessarily represent those of the Royal Borough. We also have partnerships with third
parties (including Optalis and Achieving for Children who provide social care on behalf of
the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead). The content of any emails sent by
employees of these partners remain their responsibility, and are not the Royal Borough’s
responsibility. All emails sent by the Royal Borough are checked for viruses, but this does
not constitute a guarantee that they are virus-free. Thank you http://www.rbwm.gov.uk
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